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How to Help Support Your School’s Breakfast Program
SCHOOL NAME offers breakfast daily to ensure that all students have an equal opportunity to start their day with a healthy breakfast. The breakfast program is available to all students who wish to participate. 
Eating breakfast improves overall health and well-being of children. Those who eat breakfast regularly are more likely to meet their nutrient requirements than those who miss breakfast. When students eat breakfast they may perform better with their readiness to learn, memory and ability to focus on activities in classroom. Good food = good thinking.
 
Children miss breakfast for many reasons. Some reasons may include: not feeling hungry early in the morning; not having time to prepare and eat breakfast due to long bus trips, early morning sports or music; sleeping longer instead of having breakfast; parents unavailable at breakfast time due to other demands; or not enough money to buy food or limited access to food that appeals to children. Students sometimes need to take medications at school as well and having breakfast with it may be important.
 
To secure our continued success, ensuring there is breakfast for any child each morning, we are looking to establish and maintain partnerships with YOU, our school community. 
Here are some ways you could ask your families for support. Please include the ways you feel best fit with your school and delete the other choice(s) and this line:
THREE WAYS YOU CAN HELP SUPPORT THE BREAKFAST PROGRAM 
· Volunteer Work – we need volunteers to prepare breakfast in the morning before classes. We may also have space for volunteers other times throughout the day (like after school or during the school day) to help prepare for the next day. Please send an email to **EMAIL CONTACT** if you are able to donate some time. 
· Donations – if you can donate non-perishable foods or miscellaneous items, check our list that we will publish in the Fall and drop these off at the main office. Foods donated are required to fit the NS Food and Nutrition Policy and be allergy aware; please refer to list of items before donating.
· Monetary Support – monetary donations are accepted at the main office. Tax receipts can be provided, by request, for donations of $20 or more. 
We thank you for any support you may be able to offer.

Sincerely,

**SCHOOL NAME** Breakfast Program
